
 
 

Cardiff Steiner School, Hawthorn Road West, Llandaff North, Cardiff CF14 2FL 
(029) 2056 7986• ask@cardiffsteiner.org.uk • www.cardiffsteiner.org.uk 

 

Cardiff Steiner Early Years Centre Ltd is a Registered Charity - No. 1149061 

learning to love learning 

 
 

28 February 2020 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Class 6/7 Theatre Trip Cancellation 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Following the latest government advice we are avoiding the exposure of pupils to large gatherings, 
and gatherings in smaller public spaces such as cinemas, theatres, and other similar settings. 
 
Therefore our planned Class 6/7 Trip to the Royal Welsh College of Music and Drama to see a 
performance of Mozart's Cosi Fan Tutte on 27 March has been cancelled. We will update parents 
once we have formal confirmation from the venue, to limit any unnecessary losses. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Miranda Knight 
School Administrative Manager /Designated Safeguarding Lead/ Health and Safety Lead 
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